August 16th, 1930,

Hugh Guthrie,
Justice,
» Ont.

Let me extend my sincere congratu-
o

lations upon your inclusion in the new C
in charge of the Department of Justice,

abinet

seneral appreciation of
the gravity of the pz ems which the new
governnent will face in the difficult times
ahead, and I am indeed glad that it 1e to have
the bdonefit of your long parliamentary expere
fonce and administrative ability.

With sincere good wishes,

I am,




